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September 25, 2008 

 

 

The Mar Vista Community Council, at its special September 25 

meeting, passed the following motion: 

 

POLICY A	D FU	DI	G MOTIO	: The MVCC approves of the 

Recreation and Open Space Enhancement Committee becoming 

the lead organization for the Community Beautification Grant 

Improvement Project for the stairway leading from Inglewood 

Blvd to Granville Ave & Indianapolis St, with Roseann Herman as 

project manager.  

 

The MVCC shall allot up to $2,500 for costs associated with the 

Improvement Project including repairs to the fence, the railing, 

and the drainage culverts as well as power washing the stairs. 

Funds shall not be incumbent on the awarding of the grant, but 

shall require final approval of the MVCC Board before individual 

payments are made. All funds shall be spent prior to June 30, 

2009. 

 

Thank You, 

 
Rob Kadota 

Chair 

Mar Vista Community Council 

 

 


